Helen Farman-McKenna

From:

Licensing

Sent:

29 April 2019 11:52

To:

Helen Farman-McKenna

Subject:

FW: Dovecliffe Hall Hotel

Attachments:

To.pdf

FYi - Printed and attached to file

From: Wendy Keach Sent: 29 April 2019 07:48

To: Licensing < Licensing@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk>

Subject: Dovecliffe Hall Hotel

Please see attached

Wendy



Sal Khan CPFA, MSc Head of Service (Section 151 Officer)

MEMORANDUM FROM DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

To:

Licensing

My ref:

From:

Wendy Keach

Your

Address

ref:

Date:

29th April 2019

Re: Dovecliffe Hall Hotel

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the licence at the above location, I confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint

Regards,

Wendy Keach Technical Support Officer